RPR T3 1994

Mr. Edgar D. Bailey, Chief
Radiologic Health Branch
Environmental Health Division

State Department of Health Services
714\744 P Street

Post Office Box 942732

Sacramento, CA 94234-7320

Dear Mr. Bailey:

This is in response to your March 11, 1994 request for information regarding
the NRC review of the Caiifornia sealed source and device regulatory program.
In your request, you raised a number of questions. The responses to your
questions are enclosed. (Please see Enclosure 1) In addition, we have
enclosed a number of reference documents which provide background information
on performing sealed source and devic_ reviews. (Please see Enclosure 2)

If you any questions or any additional information pertaining to this review,
please do not hesitate to give me a call. I can be reached at 301-504-3340.

Sin ] .’&gnec by

RO L. BAWCA T

Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs

Enclosure:

As stated
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